

Meeting minutes: June 7, 2017

1. Roll Call: Rebekah Prette, Lindsay Warner, Diana Castillo, Rita Ugbebor

2. Approval of agenda: Yes

3. Orientation Events:

- Not really any updates
- 47 incoming students
- No concrete date for events yet
- Possibly evening for Annual general meeting – Thursday?
- JoAnn presents schedule
- Try to get all the events in first two weeks
- Not till mid August for firm dates
- More updates next meeting
- Email buddy reminder sent out
- Add buddies to Facebook group

4. IWB Update:

- Working on programming
- Part time student for registration chair
- Keynote speakers
- February 13th for conference
- Scholarship – for those volunteering and not in the class that gets in paid for

5. Rebekah's updates:

- APLA Website Forum
 - No real updates
- Vice-Academic
 - PPD liaison – first year
 - Curriculum Committee - second year
- Maybe unofficially combine CAPAL/ACA/SLA

6. Other Business:

- Ratification
 - Because we are a faculty society, there is a committee that needs to meet and review the application. The DSU stated that the meeting should be happening in the 2nd week of June and we should hear back from them in the third week of June if anything needs to be changed or if we've been ratified without having to make any changes.
 - Changes might need to be made at a later date
- International rep suggestions
 - Come to the tips and tricks session
 - Resources for international students at Dal and Halifax
- Slack
 - Problems creating an account
 - Ownership of accounts
 - Look into it more
- Rita

- Planning for new people informal weekend – help
 - Talk more later about informal get together weekend before classes start
- Meetings to start later
 - Alicia to make up a poll

Motion to end meeting